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DATE: Wednesday, October 6, 2021
TO:
The Honorable City Council President Nick Mosby
Members of the City Council 
City Hall
100 North Holliday Street 

Baltimore City Recreation & Parks (BCRP) has been assigned City Council Bill #21-0068R, for the purpose of conducting an informational hearing on the naming of City Properties. 
 “Baltimore City Parks and Department assets are generally named for a geographic area or a natural historic feature, but, as appropriate, they may be named to reflect significant historic, material, or financial contributions to the City, or persons of historic or outstanding civic service. Markers may be placed in parks and on recreational facilities honoring or memorializing individuals and organizations.” 

BCRP has a long-standing policy that states “anyone requesting permission from anyone wishing to name or rename a park or department facility, or erect a memorial in a Park or within a Department Facility, must submit his or her request in writing to the Director with a sufficient explanation of the proposal…” Name changes that meet the criteria outlined by BCRP are then sent to the Director for approval and subsequently to the Baltimore City Council for legislative action.
Therefore, Baltimore City Recreation & Parks has no objection to this resolution. If you need any additional information, please contact Jenny Morgan: jmorgan@baltimorecity.gov
